
 

 
 

 

All grade levels are continuing to accomplish our first progress 
monitoring assessments.  There are no more FSA assessments at the 

end of the year.  Instead, schools are mandated to take 3 progress 
monitoring assessments.  We will take a beginning of the year 

assessment, which we are doing now.  There will be a mid-year 
progress monitoring assessment, with a final end of year 

assessment.  Of course, parents will be informed by their child's 
teacher's how they are doing. 

Tomorrow, Tuesday, September 13, 2022 parents will receive 
an interim report on their child's progress so far this year.  If you 
have any questions on your child's progress, please contact your 

child's teacher and request a conference.  Communication between 
the school and home is imperative for your child's educational 

success. 

On Friday, September 16, 2022, we will be visited by 
professionals with the dental sealant program.  Our very own Ms. 
Robuste is organizing this program for qualified students. 

Thank you, parents, for the great open houses the past two 
weeks.  You displayed wonderful patience waiting outside to be let in 
by 6 pm.  I hope all that attended learned all the basics of what their 
children will be experiencing at Liberty this year. 

PTA has installed all its officers for this school year.  WE STILL 
NEED YOU!  We are encouraging parents to help out with PTA 
sponsored activities.  There is a direct correlation between parents’ 
active involvement in their child's school and their educational 
success.  Become involved with your child's school! 

Monday Message 
Week 5 September 12- 16 
 



 

Arrival times will be changing soon.  On Monday, September 
19, arrival time for drop off will begin at 7:45.  Gates will open for 

drop off at 7:45 am each morning starting next Monday. 

Lastly, parents, pick up from school is at 2:30.  All student pick 
up each school day should conclude by 3:00 pm.  The front office 

does close by 3:00 pm each school day. 

I hope these Monday messages will be informative to all 
stakeholders.  Any questions, please call us here at school at 754-
322-6750 from 7:30 am-3:00 pm on any school day.  All Monday 
messages will be posted to our website each Monday or the 1st 

school day of the week. 

Kindness quote of the week: 

 
 

Matthew Whaley, Principal 
 


